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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 13, 2020 
For more information, please call the Board at (802) 828 – 2130  

 

MARCH 18, 2020 1:00 PM GREEN MOUNTAIN CARE BOARD MEETING  
Conference Call (802) 828-7667 Dial-in Number 395402661# 

 

In order to help keep the public safe from exposure to COVID-19, the March 18, 2020 GMCB Board 

Meeting will be held remotely via phone conference and web presentation. All presenters will be 

presenting remotely through a web presentation and Board members will be participating by 

phone.  Members of the public are encouraged to participate via phone to listen in to the 

presentation, however we will also be projecting the web presentation at the GMCB offices at 144 

State St, Montpelier, VT. For those participating by phone we will take public comment by phone 

and public comments can be submitted at any time electronically. Instructions on how to submit 

public comment electronically can be seen here on the GMCB website.  In the event that State 

offices are closed due to public safety concerns, we will update the GMCB website with information 

about this meeting.  

 

The call-in number for the Board meeting at 1:00 pm on Wednesday, March 18, 2020 is (802) 828-

7667 and the conference ID number is 395402661#. Please remember to mute yourself when you 

are on the phone, unless you are speaking. Board materials will be posted here on the GMCB 

website. 

http://www.gmcboard.vermont.gov/
https://gmcboard.vermont.gov/board/comment
https://gmcboard.vermont.gov/content/2020-board-meetings

